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,,I had a desire to study abroad since my school years. After school, I even got admitted to one of the 

universities in Vienna, however for many reasons I was unable to go. Consequently, from the first year 

of the university I knew that I wanted to try my luck in the exchange program. Exactly one year ago, 

when Caucasus University announced the competition for exchange programs, I urged myself to not 

miss this opportunity and do my best. Due to great motivation and determination, the process of 

preparing the documents went very easily and quickly. I was counting the days in the anticipation of 

an answer. Finally, when I received the email of acceptance, my happiness had no limits. 

 

Of course, I was little bit nervous during the departure period. Leaving my friends and family was a bit 

hard, nevertheless everyone was very happy with my success and they were making me feel very 

supported throughout my whole stay in Poland. The adaptation period went very smoothly. During 

these 5 months, I made a lot of new friends, met very good lecturers and studied interesting topics. This 

experience made me grow not only professionally, but also personally. I had to develop a lot of new 

skills that made me very independent. I still keep in touch with the friends I made there and we even 

planned a trip together. When I arrived, I felt that I could do much more than I had ever imagined. I 

created an "English speaking club" with my friends, which we carry out every week. Additionally, I 

have developed many new ideas, which I am slowly working on implementing.  

 

I believe that studying and living abroad is a very valuable experience. If you are open to new 

experiences, sociable and independent person you should not miss this opportunity under any 

circumstances, in my opinion!’’ 

 


